
From my Heart to yours! 
February to March 2019 

 
Delight yourself also in the Lord and He shall give you the desire of your heart.                

Commit your way to the Lord ,trust also on Him and He shall bring it to pass. 

 Psalm 37:4-5 

Joy be with you all!!  

Bright Morning Star has just had our 12​th Moving-up Ceremony. We are             
celebrating a momentous occasion. What a great joy for us to see. The students              
are confident in what they do. 6 year old, DX led the opening prayer, Eithan               
Mesina gave the welcome address and most of the other student participated by             
saying the National Anthem and pledges. They also said poems, sang songs and             
performed dances. It was amazing to see how they are all so confident and how               
they presented their personal ambition. On that day I was so touched and I cried.               
I looked back to when the Lord showed me a vision to build a school. When I                 
finished my early childhood education in March of 2004. His word was true and              
He brought it all to pass. The Lord reminded me of His word in Psalm 37: 4-5. The                  
Lord taught me a lot in this verse during those years. All the glory, honor and                
praise be to our Lord Jesus Christ. I praise God for the wonderful opportunity to               
prepare these wonderful children in their first educational journey. I am also            
grateful for all your love, support, prayer, encouragement, and friendship. You are            
all an inspiration in my journey with Him. Thank you for your great and wonderful               
partnership with us. Glory to God for His goodness and faithfulness to Us.  

I feel that Mama Marie Honningdal is always smiling on us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The proud parents are so thankful for their child’s learning and development, and             

they are thankful in what they have learned in Parenting Education. They know             

God as their Father and have a personal relationship with God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



School Activities 

Activities for April and May 

Feeding program for the children every Friday; 

April 20 to 25: BVS; 

May 5 to 11:   ADONIA musical camp outreach to the youth in our communities.  

THEY NEED HELP!!! 

Those children need school materials this coming June -  Grades 1, 2, 3, 4, 5. 

 Bag 2 uniform, notebooks, pencils, paper, scissors, colored paper, cartolina, etc. 

If you want, just give $50 for each child with an opportunity to reach their parents                

once a month, through sharing the word of God. 

Prayer Requests 

Building Project; 

Children sponsorship for preschool; 

Wisdom and strength; 

More voluntary staff for our ministry;  

Spiritual development Seminar. 

Children are wonderful gift to us. Behold, children are a gift of the ​LORD​, The fruit                 

of the womb is a reward. Psalm 127:3 

Again, thank you for your wonderful partnership with us. May the Lord continue             

to bless your great heart. 

In His wonderful love, 

Josie  


